

# **March Newsletter**



### **DLCC-Thistle Merger!**

A major boost for the club came this week with the announcement that the DLCC and Thistle Curling Club will be amalgamating! Both clubs have about 600 members, and with Thistle curlers bringing leagues over to Deer Lodge and joining existing leagues at the club, there will be a significant increase in activity at DLCC in 2023-24 and beyond. The Thistle is closing after this curling season.

Please visit the <u>Latest News</u> section on the DLCC website to learn more about the merger. Here you'll find a letter to the members, a press release, and media stories.



## **Spring Fundraiser**

Tickets are still available for the annual DLCC Spring Fundraiser on March 11. For prize donations, please contact Brandon at the club.

Please see the poster below for information on the event!



### **Year-End Bonspiel**

DLCC will be hosting a FREE bonspiel in April to wrap up the season! More details will be available soon.

#### **Team McDonald to Compete at Nationals**

Good luck to the DLCC team of Jordon McDonald, Reece Hamm, Elias Huminicki, Cam Olafson, and coach Blaine Malo, which will represent Manitoba at the New Holland Canadian Junior Championships in Quebec from March 25-April 2. A send-off for the team will be held at Boston Pizza (2729 Pembina Hwy) on Saturday, March 11 at 7:30 pm.

The DLCC cannot operate without the help of volunteers, and as the saying goes - "many hands makes light work". If you are interested in helping out and giving back to the club, even if it's for a very small time commitment, we would love to hear from you.

**Click here to Volunteer!** 

